Community Association Responses

2023 November 28

Submitted by: Banff Trail Community Association (david.kowel@banfftrailcommunity.ca)

RE: The proposed land use redesignation

At this time we do not have any feedback or comments. I had a chat with the developer last week and the wider committee is meeting with the developer tomorrow. If there are any comments that arise from that session I will make sure to forward them to you.

Most of the comments and feedback I've heard from the community pertain to the development permit and not the land use redesignation, and as such I have directed them to submit those comments during the development permit application review.

We will likely abstain from submitting a letter with regards to this application, but do not oppose the proposed land use redesignation.

2024 February 20

Submitted by: Banff Trail Community Association (david.kowel@banfftrailcommunity.ca)

RE: The proposed amendment to the Banff Trail Area Redevelopment Plan

We do not have any comments or concerns at this time.